
December 13, 199 

* MEMORANDUM FOR: Chairman Jackson 
Commissioner Rogers 

FROM: James M. Taylor 
Executive Director or Operations 

SUBJECT: COMPLETION OF REVIEW OF NRC'S PERFORMANCE DURING OCONEE 
STEAM GENERATOR DRYOUT EVENT IN AUGUST 1994 

Reference: J. Taylor's memorandum to the Commission, dated 
September 14, 1995 

The Oconee Event Review Team has completed its review and evaluation of the 
NRC's performance during the steam generator dryout event at Oconee Unit 3 on 
August 10, 1994. The team, consisting of five senior NRC and industry 
representatives, was formed by this office to conduct an in-depth evaluation 
of the licensee's and the staff's activities related to this event.  

Attached is a copy of the team's final report which will be placed in the 
Public Document Room. I have tasked NRR to develop an action plan to 
implement the team's recommendations.  

A copy of this report has been provided to Duke Power Company and INPO.  

O Attachment: As stated 

cc (w/o attachment): 
SECY 
OGC 
OCA 
OPA 

ADP RF 
EDO RF 
PIPB RF 
JMilhoan 
VMMcCree 
SEbneter 

DOCUMENT NAME: G:\SECY2\COMMO 

To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box: "C" = Copy without attachment/enclosure "E" = Copy with attachment/enclosure "N" = No copy 

OFFICE PIPB:DISP ADP:NRR DIR:NRR EDO / 
NAME RWBorchardt RPZimmerman WTRussell JMT ylor 
DATE 12/11/95 12/11/95 12/11/95 1/ /3/95 / /95 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 

9 
9512140175 951213 
PDR ADOCK 05000287 
P PDR DT 

_~~L -( P rt3 Cf,'dRhJ\



* MEMORANDUM FOR: Chairman Jackson 
Commissioner Rogers 

FROM: James M. Taylor 
Executive Director for Operations 

SUBJECT: COMPLETION OF REVIEW OF NRC'S PERFORMANCE DURING OCONEE 
STEAM GENERATOR DRYOUT EVENT IN AUGUST 1994 

Reference: J. Taylor's memorandum to the Commission, dated 
September 14, 1995 

The Oconee Event Review Team has completed its review and valuation of the 
NRC's performance during the steam generator dryout eve at Oconee Unit 3 on 
August 10, 1994. The team, consisting of five senior RC and industry 
representatives, was formed by this office to condu an indepth evaluation of 
the licensee's and the staff's activities related o this event.  

Attached is a copy of the team's final report ich will be placed in the 
Public Document Room. I have tasked NRR to velop an action plan to 
implement the team's recommendations.  

Jim Milhoan has also spoken with Michae Tuckman, Senior Vice President 
Nuclear Generation, Duke Power Compan and Zack Pate, President, INPO, both of 

* whom indicated satisfaction with th team's conclusions and recommendations 
after reviewing the final report.  
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